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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL
Dear parents and carers,

The terms at Foxes can seem quite long with no half term and we are mindful that 
sometimes we need to ensure we have some fun! In the spring and summer term 
therefore, we have Personal Development Week where we take a break from our 
usual routine and put our focus into other areas of enrichment. The students are 
really looking forward to the range of activities and sessions over the week including 
Team Building with Channel Adventures, multi-sports, arts and crafts, RSE and a recap 
of Prevent and staying safe online and in the community.

In addition to this we have a Hilton takeover day at the hotel on Friday where we have invited our many work 
experience providers for a formal dinner service led by our third years to say thank you for the 
opportunities and support they have provided over the last year.

Please keep an eye on our social media for pictures throughout the week and I look forward to including them 
on next week’s newsletter.

MARK COSTELLO

The main focus this past week has been on exams, with our first and second years completing their ESB 
exams. We have been so impressed and proud of our students for their commitment to this aspect of their 
education, as they develop their communication skills to prepare them for life and work beyond Foxes.  

Our third years have been further 
developing their maths skills by 
looking at how they can be used in 
a cinema setting!  This includes 
recognising seating numbers, prices 
and viewing times. Whilst this is a 
classroom activity, the majority of 
our students enjoy accessing our 
fantastic local cinema in their 
free time and learning to transfer 
these skills will support them to 
become independent.  

Third years have also continued to 
expand on their ICT skills by emailing 
their yearbook comments and 
reflecting on their moments for 
celebration throughout their journey 
here at Foxes.  This has been really 
well received by our third years and 
there has been much laughter and joy.

AN UPDATE FROM EDUCATION

IMPORTANT NOTE
This week we will be updating our social media pages daily, to update you on all the fantastic activities our 
students are getting up to for PD week. Therefore, we will not be sending out the ‘Tour Around the Houses’ 
segment until next week. Keep your eyes peeled on our Facebook and Instagram!

POSTPONED UNTIL 16TH JUNE 

TOUR AROUND THE HOUSES


